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July 3, 2019

Steve Truitt, County Administrator
Carroll County Governmental Complex
Hillsville, VA 24343

Dear Steve,

Please carry over $80,000 from unused FY2019 Highway Safety budged
line-items to 31060-8005.

This is money the Sheriff’'s Office has set aside from Highway Safety
funding as a necessary expense for maintaining the program while
ensuring officer safety.

This will allow the lease of 4-5 additional vehicles, replacing high mileage
and high repair vehicles.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely yours,
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John Gardner, Sheriff




